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Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =b46bfd8a le 12482fb4f97 3bea2 ld23c4-M inda I a Wi I cox] 
Mindala Wilcox 
12/11/2018 6:05:25 PM 
Artie Fields [/O=lnglewood/OU=CITY/en=Recipients/en=afields] 
Tunisia Johnson [/o=lnglewood/ou=CITY /en=Recipients/en=tjohnson]; Christopher E. Jackson 
[/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =d28bfd2b0f2 7 4cd8af3119a3b 715d010-Ch ri stopher E.] 
IBEC: Traffic Count Letter of Authorization 

Attachments: 2018.12.11 FP authorization ltr _city_cm.docx 

Hi Artie, 
For the IBEC project, you previously provided a letter of authorization for traffic counts that occurred last April. The 
traffic consultant, Fehr and Peers, needs to conduct additional counts this coming weekend and has requested that the 
City provide the signed authorization letter for their field reps to have on hand in case they are questioned. The draft 
letter is attached. Please let me know if you have any questions and when we can pick it up. Thanks. 

Respectfu I ly, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301 
V(310) 412-5230: F(310) 412-5681: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 


